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Dear Business Leader, 

On behalf of the Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive I would like to invite you to participate in the               8th Annual Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive “It’s for the kids!” Charity Bowling Classic.  This bowling fundraiser event will take place on Saturday, May 16, 2015 at Cherry Hill lanes Bowling Alley, located in Dearborn Heights, Michigan.

The Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive is a 100% non-profit organization established over 45 years ago by the dedicated members of the Dearborn Firefighters Local 412 for one purpose, to help children who have suffered the ravages of a traumatic injury or illness.  The members of the Dearborn Firefighters Local 412 and their families and friends donate their time without any compensation from the proceeds.  One hundred percent of the donations made to the Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive are used strictly for the needy.
The Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive has raised well over $1,000,000 which has been placed in various endowment funds including, U of M Burn Center, Children’s Hospital Burn Unit, Penrickton Center for Blind Children, Oakwood Hospital Center for Exceptional Families, Detroit Receiving Burn Center and the Phoenix Society.  Our donations have helped a countless number of people in Dearborn and throughout the State of Michigan.

To date our bowling fundraiser has raised over $18,000 and last years event raised $2,000 to help children in need.  This year our goal is to exceed this amount.  In order to make this possible, we humbly request your tax-exempt donations in the form of a lane sponsorship, door prizes, auction items, or monetary gifts.  Lane sponsorships are $75 and include an 18” x 24” sign hung over 1 lane which all participants can see.  Signs will also stay up for 1 week after the event to further promote your business.  We understand we are in difficult economic times but any and all support is appreciated.  We expect a great turnout again translating into much exposure to sponsors’ information at the alley.
Please take a moment to see how our organization has made a difference in the lives of so many people by visiting us on the web at www.dearbornff.org to view just a few of the thousands of people and programs we have given to in the recent past.  By pledging your monetary support to this one event you will touch the lives of countless children and their families in our community.   

If you have any further questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact Darren Fabris at       313-410-5419 or dfabris191@gmail.com  

On behalf of the Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive I would like to thank you for your consideration.  We look forward to your support.

Kindest Regards,

Darren Fabris

Chairman, “It’s For The Kids!” Charity Bowling Classic   
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Please return this form with Tax Deductable Donation by May 8, 2015
For sponsorship sign, please PRINT on the line below exactly how you would like your name to read:
______________________________________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to the DEARBORN FIREFIGHTERS BURN DRIVE and mail to:
“It’s for the kids!” Charity Bowling Classic, 2350 Monroe, Dearborn, MI. 48124
The Dearborn Firefighters Burn Drive is a 501(C) (3) non-profit organization

